
HUME TOWNSHIP GARBAGE ROLL MEETING 

 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2017 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor, Jim Roland at 6:30 p.m.  Members present, 

Craig, Roland, Meagher, Hyzer, and Mazure. 

 

Assessor Val McCallum was present with the Garbage Roll. 

 

There were 0 additions and 4 deletions to the 2018 Garbage Roll. 

 

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Jim Roland, to approve the 0 additions and 4 

deletions. Roll call vote taken; all ayes.   Motion carried.    

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Alice Craig to approve the garbage assessment 

for the 2018 year at a cost of $150.00 per qualifying property owner.  Motion carried. 

 

Motion by Jim Roland, supported by Sam Meagher, to adjourn at 6:41 p.m..  Motion 

carried. 

 

 

   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Theresa Mazure, Clerk 


